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 All visitors shall answer Friendship Community’s current screening questions prior to entering 

the residence for the visit.  If answering ‘yes’ to any of the screening questions, the visit shall not 

occur.  

 Visitors will be requested to disinfect their hands with an alcohol based hand sanitizer (or soap 

and water if there is an allergy) as they enter the residential setting. 

 Anytime visitors enter a residential setting, they are expected to wear a mask while indoors.  

 Weather permitting, visitation should occur out-of-doors, to take advantage of increased air 

flow. Masks are not required of visitors, when visiting outside.  

 Visitation will be limited to 2 visitors per Individual, when visiting indoors. All visits should be 

scheduled in advance with the Residential Manager.  

 Should any of the Individuals within the residential setting start exhibiting covid symptoms and 

covid status has not yet been verified, the planned visit will need to be rescheduled.   

 


